
 

Learning and loving together; we 

grow with Jesus  

 RE CURRICULUM OVERVIEW   

RE STATEMENT OF INTENT  

Religious Education will be made available to every pupil by every teacher and will be presented to 

pupils in a variety of forms with regard to pupil’s needs and abilities.  Class teachers will teach 

Religious Education through appropriate learning activities, experiences of life, and opportunities 

for prayer and worship. This includes following the Come and See curriculum and Caritas in Action 

programme.   

 Pupils are encouraged to accept responsibility for their own actions and relationships and to care 

for themselves, each other and the environment.  The school will support the work of groups or 

individuals in the local parish and the dioceses and opportunities will be offered for pupils to learn 

about respond to some of the needs of the worldwide human family through charitable 

organisations. They will be let by pupil leadership teams GIFT Team and Caritas Team.  

By enabling pupils to learn and appreciate how beliefs affect people in their lives, Religious 

Education will make a vital contribution to the understanding, mutual respect and cooperation 

between Christianity and other faiths.  

RECEPTION  

AUTUMN TERM  SPRING TERM  SUMMER TERM  

Myself - Why am I precious?  
Welcome - Why Is welcome 

important?  
Birthday Why do we celebrate 

Birthdays?  

Celebrating – What and why do 
people celebrate?  

Gathering – Why do people gather 
together?  

Growing – How and why do things 
grow?  

Good News – What is good news?  
Friends – Is it good to have friends?  
Our world – What makes our world 

so wonderful?  

YEAR 1  

AUTUMN TERM  SPRING TERM  SUMMER TERM  

Families-Why do we have a family 
and who is my family?  

Belonging -What does it mean to 
belong?  

Waiting - Is waiting always difficult?  
  

Special people  -What makes a 
person special?  

Meals-What makes some meals 
special?  

Change -How and why do things 
change?  

Holidays & holydays  -Do we need 
holidays and holydays?  

Being sorry -Why should we be 
sorry?  

Neighbours -Who is my neighbour?  

YEAR 2  

AUTUMN TERM  SPRING TERM  SUMMER TERM  

Beginnings – who made the world 
and everything in it?  

Signs and symbols- Are signs and 
symbols important?  

Preparations – Do we need to 
prepare?  

Books – Why do we need books?  
Opportunities- How does each day 
offer new opportunities for good?  
Thanks giving – Why should we be 

grateful people?  
 
 

Spread the word – Why should we 
spread Good News?  

Rules- Do we need rules?  
Treasures- is the world a treasure?  

YEAR 3  
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